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2.      Rezoning opposed by the community: The current zoning of this site is for low
rise mixed use and natural areas, which aligns with the character of the
surrounding neighborhood. The community strongly opposes any rezoning that
would allow for high-density developments, including mid-rise, as these would
negatively impact the area's infrastructure, traffic, and quality of life. The
proposed rezoning for higher-density residential use does not reflect the needs
or wishes of the local residents, and the current zoning should be preserved to
maintain the integrity of our community.

3.      Incompatibility with the existing environment: The introduction of large,
multi-story structures would irreversibly alter the landscape of the Woodbridge
neighborhood, which is defined by low-rise residential homes, open spaces,
and natural heritage features. The developer’s proposal conflicts with the goals
of maintaining balanced growth, protecting green spaces, and preserving the
community’s character, as laid out in both provincial and local planning
policies.

4.      Impact on infrastructure and services: The high-density development would
put a significant strain on local infrastructure, which is not equipped to handle
such a large influx of residents. Existing transportation networks, public
services, and community resources would be overwhelmed by the additional
demands placed by the high-density housing that this development represents.

 
For these reasons, I urge the City to reject this application entirely and to refuse any
future proposals for rezoning this site away from low rise mixed use and natural area
designations. The community has made it clear that we do not support this type of high-
density development, whether in its current high-rise form or a scaled-down version that
may be presented later as a "compromise."
 
I trust that the City will see this proposal for what it is—an inappropriate and out-of-
place development for this site, submitted with the expectation of negotiating for
rezoning that the community does not want or support. We ask that the City stand firm in
protecting the zoning regulations that serve the best interests of the community and
maintain the integrity of the planning process.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and hope that
you will prioritize the wishes and well-being of the West Woodbridge community. 
Sincerely,
Kim Do




